Dukes has asked EMA Director, Ashley Tye, to help with a submission for this award as related to
our vaccine program, testing program, record keeping, etc. Lastly, Mrs. Dukes mentioned while on
the radio talk show this morning, a local business owner notified her and would like to donate a water

feature on the Griner property.

CITIZENS WISHING TO BE HEARD - None

ADJOURNMENT
Commissioner Evans made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Commissioner Wisenbaker second. All

voted in favor, no one opposed. Chairman Slaughter adjourned the regular session at 5:49 p.m.



